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19th October 2017 

 

Harvest Festival Thanks 

 

Thank you all for your generous donations 

for our Harvest Festival.  The Burton Soup 

Kitchen were truly overwhelmed with our 

donation and even sent us a letter of 

thanks (on the noticeboard in the school 

foyer).   

School Dinners and Milk Money 

Milk for the next half term will be £7 (over 5s only) , we will assume all children who   

currently have milk will continue after half term.  Please let Mrs Sandbach know if this 

changes as orders are made two weeks in advance. If you’d like your child to have milk at 

snack time please see Mrs Sandbach. 

 

Dinners will be £77 for the half term, or £11 per week (£2.20 per day).  As usual dinner 

patterns can be accommodated, if your child wishes to change their dinner pattern please 

let Mrs Sandbach know as soon as possible. 

All cheques should be made payable to SCC.  



Reminders: 

 Back to school Tuesday 31st October  - don’t forget your Pumpkin (and £1 to enter 

the competition!). 

 Don’t forget to return your slips for the Spooktacular concert (Y4) and  the           

Adventure Farm trip (Class 1) please. 

 Bag 2 School Collection TOMORROW! 

 YEAR 4 PARENTS: If you are attending the Spooktacular concert on 8th November 

at Oldfields please pop into the school office to collect your tickets. If you cannot 

take/collect your child for the concert please let us know. 

Non Uniform Day to support Mrs Walker’s Swim for Pancreatic Cancer 

                      

To support Mrs Walker’s incredible swim for charity we are having a non uniform day on 

Friday 3rd November.  Children should wear something purple please and bring in £1 

which will be donated to Pancreatic Cancer UK. 

 

Don’t forget if you would like to sponsor Mrs Walker please visit her Just Giving page which 

is:  www.justgiving.com/booodles. Thank you! 

Cleaner Required! 

St Augustine’s urgently needs a school cleaner, the position is 10 hours a week, Monday to 

Friday, term time only.  The position is offered through our cleaning supplier, Chartwells.  

If you are interested please call Deborah Cram on 07773 792214. 

School Admissions 2018 

We are at the time of year when the admissions process begins.  The application process 

for Reception is open from November 1st and closes on the 15th January. 

Also a reminder to parents of children in Year 4 that the application process for middle 

school has moved in line with that for primary schools. Even if your child is in Nursery you 

will still need to apply for a place in Reception.  Further details can be found on: 

http://www.staffordshire.gov.uk/education/schoolsandcolleges/admissions/admissions.aspx  

http://www.justgiving.com/booodles

